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The Scholastlc Book Falr is coming to Llncoln School!

The Book Fair will run Monday, April 29th thru Friday, May 3rd in
the Lincoln School Library durmg school hours.

The Book Fair will also be open Friday, May 3rd During Science Night.

This is a great opportunity for the students to purchase books and help
support the Lincoln School Library all at the same time. All proceeds from

the Book Fair go straight back to the Library to purchase new books and
supplies for our Library.

Please remember that due to regulations from the State of Illinois,
we have to charge a sales tax of 9.5% for each purchase made.

If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact
Melanie Johnson at Lila.alvarado21@gmail.com

elanie Johnson
ook Fair Chairperson




